
Public Notice of Testing Transparency 
 

Notice of Testing Transparency 
The Campbell County School district receives Title I Part A federal grant funding. As part 
of the grant agreements, our school district is required to provide information on 
assessments mandated at the federal, state, or local levels. Click here to see the District 
Assessment Calendar:   
 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1Npv72gctflYFFH-
zvCJpZp9xdgzrGn2feBue60yArzA/edit?usp=sharing 
 

  
Parents may direct questions regarding student participation in assessments to the 
Curriculum Resource Administrator (CRA) at each school. Additional information about 
state and federal assessment requirements can be found on the Kentucky Department 
of Education's Assessment webpage at 
https://education.ky.gov/AA/Assessments/Pages/default.aspx.   
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